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SHEFFIELD LMC BUYING GROUP 

Guidance for Sheffield GPs 
 
  

 

 

 

Sheffield LMC joined the LMC Buying Groups Federation in January 2011 to deliver 

savings to practices without creating any additional work or inconvenience.  

 

All practices were given the opportunity to ‘opt-in’ to membership at that time, and the 

majority of practices in Sheffield have now done so. Any practices who have not yet 

signed up can do so at any time.  

 

If you are unsure if your practice is a member, or if you wish to join the Buying Group, 

then please email info@lmcbuyinggroups.co.uk and they will provide you with an 

application form.  

 

Membership entitles you to discounts on products and services provided by the Buying 

Group’s suppliers. Membership is free and there is no obligation on practices to use all 

of the suppliers. However, practices can save thousands of pounds a year by switching 

to Buying Group suppliers.  

 

To view the pricing and discounts on offer you need to log-in to the Members section of 

the Buying Group website: https://www.lmcbuyinggroups.co.uk/. 

 

The Buying Group offers a free cost analysis service that aims to show member 

practices how much money they could save by swapping to buying group suppliers. 

They can also provide this service for groups of practices working together. For more 

information, contact the Buying Group via info@lmcbuyinggroups.co.uk or 0115 

9796910. 
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